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Thc Graduate Academic & Advisory COllllnittce has approved the following: 

GRADUATE PROGRAM REQUES'T': 

SUBMITTED BY THE COLLEGE OF NATURAL SCIENCE & MATHEMATICS 
(Submitted by Wildlife and Biology) 
II-GrCh. Progratn Change: Ph.D. - Wildlife ManagelTIent: Change the natnc of the 

degree to Wildlife Biology and Conservation to be consistent with natnes 
tt)f the BS and MS degree programs; and delete the concentration in 
Wildlife Biology under the Ph.D. in Biological Sciences. The Ph.D. in 
Wildlife Managell1ent was never 1bnnally deleted when a concentration of 
Wildlife Biology was created under the Ph.D. of Biological Sciences; so 
this proposal reactivates and renames the Ph. D. in was in 8 Tc 11.854860 1134 Tc 11.8Msistent 
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Bomdof~enM'Meettng 
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sought in 1988, UAF seeks approval at this time. 
Although these deletions will be effective immediately 
upon regents' approval and no more students will be 
admitted to study for these degrees, an opportunity 
will be given to any students presently enrolled in 
these programs to graduate with these degrees. They 
must, however, complete their studies by spring of 
1998, the date at which the current catalog is no 
longer effective, and these degrees will no longer be 
awarded. 

The Academic and Student Affairs Committee 
recommends that: 

'The Board of Regents approves the 
request of the University of Alaska 
Fairbanks to delete its doctoral programs 
in biology, wildlife management, and 
zoology. This motion is effective June 14, 
1991." 

Regent Stitham moved, seconded by ~ent Breeze 
and passed with RegenM Henri and lamkin abstaining 
that: 

PASSED 

'The Board of ~enM approves the 
recommendations of the Academic and 
Student AffaIrs Committee as stated 
above. 'Ibis motion is effective June 13, 
1991." 

Academic and Student AffaIrs Committee Report -
Information and Other Items 

(1) Report on the College of Rural Alaska 

President Jerome Komisar and Vice President George 
Christensen reported on the College of Rural Alaska. 
President Komisar explained that to get from its 
current configuration to the future, two committees 
will be appointed: one to look at the extended 
campuses and how they will cooperate and work with 
each other, chaired by Ralph Gabrielli and composed 
of the directors of the extended campuses as well as 
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